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THIS HALF TERM WE HAVE BEEN THINKING ABOUT PEACE AND PATIENCE.  
Be still before the Lord and wait patiently for Him.   

Psalm 37:7a 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 

Pupils have been 
extremely busy both at 
home and in school as 
you can see.  It is only 

possible because you are 
there supporting them.  

Many thanks for all you do 
to ensure our pupils have 

the best on offer. 
 

Mrs Ajayi 
 

 
 

 
       
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This week Turner Class have been reading the story ‘The Three Little Pigs’. They 
made their own puppets of the characters and in maths have been using the 
puppets to practise counting and subitising. 
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This week Reception pupils – Orchard and Bellamy classes, have been writing 
their names and phonics sounds using chalk. 
 

 
 
They have also been learning all about capacity. They have had great fun 
filling glasses and showing them as full, empty, nearly full and nearly empty. 
Below, one child used labels and another drew a clear diagram to show their 
learning.  
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Pupils in Stephens and Siderman classes, have been looking at rainbows and 
their representation in the community and religions! Here are some of the 
lovely rainbow art pieces we created at home and at school. 
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Chessun Class theme this term is Heroes and Villains and this week in art pupils 
created their own comic book cover. They created their own character, 
chose their superpowers and decided whether they were a superhero or a 
villain. Below are some of them: 
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This week Sanders Class and the Year 3 and 4 bubble have continued learning 
about The Stone Ages. They learnt poetry and have memorised On The Grassy 
Hill using actions to help memorise the Stone Age poem. 
 
They told stories of when Grandad first met a woolly mammoth.  As they were 
living in the stone ages, they have used drawings to tell the stories. Here is one 
below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Science pupils have investigated how rocks are made using chocolate.  
They also got busy writing up their investigation sheets. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In RE, Mrs A was in the hot seat while pupils learnt about Ahdan. Did you know 
that there are now female Muazzins? 
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In Year 4 – Elliott Class, the topic is ‘Rise of the Roman’s’ and the children have 
been making Roman shields in DT. Here, below, are a few examples to share. 
While Miss Modessa thoroughly enjoyed seeing the creativity, she sadly was 

unable to share them all. J 
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Year 5 – Powell and Talbot classes, have been learning about the Victorians, 
see a diary entry made by a pupil as a poor chimney sweep. 

 
Another pupil has been working hard with a tutor and wanted to share his 

essay. 
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See a drawing of a Victorian toy soldier! 
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Below are some lovely examples of RE work completed at home all about the 

lotus flower and Buddhism by pupils in Gregory Class. 
 

       
 


